Greenfield Central Junior High School
FAQs

1.What are the hours of school?
The student day is 8:35 a.m.- 3:25 p.m. Students can enter the building at 8:20 a.m. Students may
also attend FOCUS study tables, beginning at 8:00 a.m.
When the temperatures drop below freezing, the doors will open at 8:00 a.m.

2. When does school start?
We start on Monday, August 2, 2017.

3. What types of advanced courses are offered?
GCJHS offers Honors and Quest (High Ability) English, advanced math including Algebra and
Geometry for high school credit, advanced science including Biology 1 for high school credit, and
Spanish 1 for high school credit. There is also a Violin class.

4. What are the related arts classes?
7th Grade students will have:
e Music in Education (MIE)
o Art
e Wellness
e Computers
e Family and Consumer Sciences (FACS)
8th Grade students will have:
e Wellness
e Technology
e World Languages
**Both grade levels can also choose Band and/or Choir and/or Strings

5. We don't live in Greenfield-Central district, can my child attend Greenfield schools?
Yes! Please follow this link or go to our Corporation homepage under “parents” to find
the Out of District Transfer form:
http://www.gcsc.k12.in.us/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/Out-of-District-application-policy.pdf
Then, call to make an appointment, or email djack@gcsc.k12.in.us

6. When do sports tryouts begin?
There are some summer opportunities for fall sports workouts. Please refer to the
GCJHS Athletics page for up to date information.


mailto:djack@gcsc.k12.in.us
http://www.gcsc.k12.in.us/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/Out-of-District-application-policy.pdf

